
District governance: Citywide makeover
brings fresh vibes

     As enhancing the pedestrian experience is one of the initiatives
supported by the Task Force on District Governance, the Highways Department
has improved streetscapes and plans to renovate designated footbridges and
subways across Hong Kong in two phases.
 
     News.gov.hk spoke to representatives from the department to learn about
its multiple initiatives to renovate and refine streetscapes and pedestrian
facilities, while highlighting unique district characteristics in its
beautification designs.
 
     The story is available at www.news.gov.hk/eng/feature today (September
29) in text and video format.
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